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Allen County Engineers Scott Little and Ron Meyer visit second-grade students at St. John
Elementary School today. They read the story “Not All Engineers Drive Trains,” which explains
the different kinds of engineers, and asked for students’ input on a bridge-making experiment.
Above: Meyer, left, and Little ask students how many washers they think the accordion they
fashioned from a piece paper to be used as a bridge will hold. All second-grade students were
also invited to participate in a coloring contest with prizes awarded for first, second and third
place in each school and the winners will advance to state competition.
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